
From: Ronald Jordan <akrljordan@hotmail.com> 
Date: February 5, 2017 at 7:12:33 PM PST 
To: "Rep.Gary.Knopp@akleg.gov" <Rep.Gary.Knopp@akleg.gov> 
Cc: "Rep. Chris Tuck" <Rep.Chris.Tuck@akleg.gov>, "Rep.Andy.Jophson@akleg.gov" 
<Rep.Andy.Jophson@akleg.gov> 
Subject: HB 93 AK Railroad Right of Way 

 

Rep. Knopp 

         The Taku Campbell Community Council fully supports this bill that you have presented on behalf of your 
community. Our Community Council has meet with members in the past two to three years over this issue of 
access to the property that they own and have used over the past 30 to 50 years or more.  

          The newer actions of the Alaska Railroad of charging for the usage of property was free to use in the past 
is not an issue. What we are getting is A safety issue by the Railroad. But if you the property owner pay us we 
will over look you and you can plant you trees or garden or whatever. 

         The Taku Campbell Community Council  area is split in half by the Railroad and the members and the 
home owners, and business within the council are affected by the Railroad and its actions. 

 

Sincerely 

Ron Jordan, Chair Taku Campbell CC 

907-952-9522 

Sent from Outlook 
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